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Easter Activities 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Friday 4th April we will be having a non-uniform day and asking for ‘payment’ in Easter Eggs or 

Easter chocolates please. All donations will be used as prizes for our Easter raffle. 

 

Raffle tickets will be on sale from Monday 7th April daily from class teacher, priced at 25p each 

or 5 ticket for £1.  

The Easter Raffle draw will take place for the pupils only on Friday 11th April before we break up 

at 2:30pm, for the Easter holidays. 

 

This year we will be hosting a ‘Decorate an Easter Bonnet Competition’. We are requesting that 

the children decorate an Easter bonnet.  

These need to be brought into school on the morning of Tuesday 8th April only. Afternoon 

Nursery can bring theirs in at the start of their session please.  

 

We will be judging the entries on this day and will be looking for the children’s own work and 

creativity. Please do not send the decorated bonnets in any earlier as we do not have 

storage facilities.  

 

We are hoping for your continued support with our Easter activities and hope that as many 

children as possible can enter.  

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Wright-Jones  

Deputy Headteacher    


